

方卓怡 市議員 Paula FLETCHER

Councillor Toronto-Danforth Ward 30

Monday, November 10, 2008

Councillor Glenn de Baeremaker Chair Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

Permanent Restoration of sidewalk cuts

Dear Councillor de Baeremaker

My office has been receiving calls from residents who are concerned over the temporary asphalt fixes in sidewalks by Toronto Water. This temporary surfacing does present difficulties for pedestrians, from the time of its installation to when permanent surfacing is laid down. It seems to be long time from the temporary to the permanent sidewalk repair.

It would be beneficial for all pedestrians, but especially for seniors, those with disabilities or conditions which limit mobility, to minimize the time frame for permanent repairs.

I would ask the General Manager, Toronto Water in collaboration with the General Manager Transportation Services develop a protocol which seeks to minimize the delay in permanent restoration associated with water and wastewater infrastructure renewal projects.

Sincerely,

Paula Fletcher City Councillor, Ward 30

Cc: Councillor Bill Saundercook - Co-chair, Pedestrian Committee

